
                                                      August 17, 2019 
Dear Coach: 
     The Northeast District Athletic Board has assigned your team to play in 
the Girls District II Golf Tournament at Sable Creek Golf Course on 
Tuesday, October 1, 2019. 
    The rain date will be Wednesday, October 2, 2019. 
    Please review the OHSAA suspension of play policy with your team. 
    Sable Creek’s address is 5942 Edison Street NE, Hartville, Ohio 44632. 
    Their telephone number is 330 877 9606. 
    Their website is www.sablecreekgolf.com. 
    Their email is sablecreek@neo.rr.com. 
    The entry will be $125 per team/$25 per player and this includes range 
balls. 
    Coach’s carts will be $20 and carts for handicapped individuals with 
proper credentials will be $20. 
    Sable Creek has three nines and the District Tournament will be played 
on the Gold and Maroon nines so make sure you request those nines for 
your practice rounds. 
     Tee times, rules sheets, and yardage sheets are included in your 
packet. 
     Diana Youngman will be in the Sable Creek Clubhouse to collect all of 
your materials and lineups. 
     She will give you scorecards, rules sheets, and cart rules for Sable 
Creek. 
     If you have any questions, please call me at 330-806-3479. 
    Thanks and see you at Sable Creek on Tuesday, October 1, 2019. 

                                                       Randy Iceman 
                                                       Tournament Manager 
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